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NEWS AND INFORMATION RADIO 

September 16, 1982 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA, 
18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your letter dated November 8, 1981, confirming 
reception of CK0 on 1470 KHZ on November 7, 1981. I hope 
that this letter of confirmation is not to late for you and I 
apologize for its delay. 

CK0 is a news and information network primarily on FM, but 
the station you picked up is our only AM station situated in 
Point Claire, P.Q. It is not to often that we receive DX 
reports from the U.S.A., but we do receive many from 
Scandinavian countries. 

Enclosed is some information which will give you an idea of 
the service we provide. 

So Kermit, thanks again for your letter and for now best 

/ 

wishes and good DX'ing. 

/ Yours truly, 

Chi 
Kudla 

f Engineer 

lpc 
Encl: 

.,t 
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